
Beaucroft Post-16 Example Programmes of Study 

Below are examples only, all students are individual and follow their own learning journeys covering their EHCP outcomes and Preparing for Adulthood 

outcomes. A student may not follow any example directly e.g. they may do the qualifications in example A and the work experience in example C 

Learner Substantial 
Qualification  

English and Maths  Work experience  Non-qualification 
activity 

Planned progression 
 

Example student A Entry 
Level 1 Award or 
Certificate in 
Independent Living - 
Looking After Yourself 
and Your Home 
 
 

Pre-entry functional 
skills English and Maths 

Visits to workplaces 
and community 
enterprise groups 
 
Take part in mini-
enterprise projects 

Independent living 
skills  
 
Range of therapies 
  
Recreational activity 
 
Travel training  
 
Managing own 
medication 
 
Active leisure/fitness 
sessions 

Adult day services  

Example student B Entry 
Level 1 Award or 
Certificate in 
Independent Living - 
Looking After Yourself 
and Your Home 
 
Entry Level 1 Award in 
Independent Living – 
Living in the 
Community 
 
Entry Level 1 Award in 
Enterprise Skills 
 
Entry Level 1 Award in 
Making Informed 
Career Choices 

Entry level 1 functional 
skills English and Maths 

Visits to workplaces 
and community 
enterprise groups 
 
Take part in mini-
enterprise projects 
 
Work in Beaucroft Café 
 
Work in crafts and 
gardening enterprises  

Independent living 
skills  
 
SALT 
 
Recreational activity 
 
Employability skills  
 
Travel training  
 
IT skills  
 
Active leisure/fitness 
sessions 

Adult day services 
including community 
enterprise groups 



Example student C Entry 
Level 2 Award or 
Certificate in 
Independent Living - 
Looking After Yourself 
and Your Home 
 
Entry Level 2 Award in 
Independent Living – 
Living in the 
Community 
 
Entry Level 2 Award in 
Enterprise Skills 
 
Entry Level 2 Award in 
Making Informed 
Career Choices 

Entry level 2 functional 
skills English and Maths 

Visits to workplaces 
and community 
enterprise groups 
 
Take part in mini-
enterprise projects 
 
Work in Beaucroft Café 
 
Work in crafts and 
gardening enterprises 
 
Take part in local work 
placements  

Independent living 
skills  
 
Recreational activity 
 
Employability skills  
 
Travel training  
 
IT skills  
 
Active leisure/fitness 
sessions 
 
Duke of Edinburgh 
Award 

Post-19 education to 
increase independence 
and vocational 
experience 

Example student D Entry 
Level 3 Award or 
Certificate in 
Independent Living - 
Looking After Yourself 
and Your Home 
 
Entry Level 3 Award in 
Independent Living – 
Living in the 
Community 
 
Entry Level 3 Award in 
Enterprise Skills 
 
Entry Level 3 Award in 
Making Informed 
Career Choices 

Entry level 3 functional 
skills English and Maths 

Visits to workplaces  
 
Work in Beaucroft Café 
 
Work in crafts and 
gardening enterprises 
 
Take part in local work 
placements 
 
CV and application 
work 
 
Interview practice  

Independent living 
skills  
 
Recreational activity 
 
Employability skills  
 
Travel training  
 
IT skills  
 
Active leisure/fitness 
sessions 
 
Duke of Edinburgh 
Award 

Post-19 vocational 
course 

 

 


